
 

 

 

 

 

Triennial DBE Goal 
Virtual Open House 

 
Contact:  Allen Hammond, Disadvantage Business Enterprise Liaison Officer, to receive the 

Google Meet Information. 

ahammond@nirpc.org 

 

Please join us for the 2021 – 2023 Disadvantage Business Enterprise (DBE) Virtual Open House. The virtual 
open house will take place on Wednesday, September 16, 2020, from 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. Central Time. 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 20, 2020 

 
 
The Northwestern Indiana Regional Planning Commission is pleased to announce that you are cordially invited 
to attend our Virtual Open House: This event is regarding our submission to the Federal Transit Administration 
(FTA) for our Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Triennial Goal. Please join us and learn about our plans 
for the next three years. 

 

The public is invited to attend the Virtual Open House or submit comments to Allen Hammond at 
ahammond@nirpc.org. or by mailing to NIRPC at 6100 Southport Road, Portage, IN 46368.  

 

Requests for information in alternate format may be directed to Allen Hammond at ahammond@nirpc.org, at 
least 48 hours in advance of the virtual event. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

6100 Southport Road 
Portage, Indiana 46368 

(219) 763-6060 
www.nirpc.org 
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